

It is with grateful hearts that St. Anne's Parish is able to re-open the church in time to remember and commemorate the first Mass celebrated as a new parish ninety-five years ago on December 16, 1923.

Please join us for a Mass of Thanksgiving and Gratitude

for

Ninety-five years of a Eucharistic people loving and serving our Lord and neighbor.

December 15, 2018

Four thirty in the afternoon

The Most Reverend Ronald W. Gainer, Bishop of Harrisburg, celebrant.

Reception and dinner immediately following in the gym
All are welcome

